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Dear Parents / Carers 

Thank you for continuing to support us as we navigate the challenges of the                                                   

return to operation at Greenacres. 

Firstly, we are still working on the solution to deliver hot food to all of our children and apologise that this has 

not yet been possible. We are hoping to have this in place during the next week. We will notify you as soon as 

we have this confirmed. 

The Greenacres building is due to be partially opened at the end of next week. There has been extensive 

structural checking and asbestos remediation. Work has been carried out to the ceilings and to the external 

panels of the building. These works have been carried out under the guidance of a structural specialist.  

The completion of some of these works means that we can now look to move our Year 4 and 5 children back 

into the Greenacres building, as we want to ensure that these children are back in a classroom environment.  

We are currently making the necessary arrangements for this to happen on Friday 13th September, the Trust 

Inset day, so that these children can be back on site beginning on Monday 16th September. We have worked 

extensively with specialists regarding risk assessments and arrangements for further works so that children 

are not disrupted, but can have the benefit of being safely on the Greenacres site. 

At this stage Year 3 and 6 will remain on the Amington site in the current classroom provision, but we will be 

working hard to release further classrooms as soon as possible to get the remainder of the children back to 

the Greenacres site. 

We will be continuing to monitor the building at Greenacres and to gather advice from specialists regarding 

any possible longer term work. There are still many discussions taking place regarding this, but we do not yet 

have any definitive completion schedules.  

Whilst this is not an ideal situation and is not how we would want to be returning to our building. The extent 

of the works and checking that has happened is significant and we are only beginning to return as a result of 

this being completed. 

We will keep you updated as we have more details, but we hope that the difficulties of the past few months 

are now behind us and we look forward to a bright future at Greenacres. 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Findlay-Cobb 

 

 Amelia Eggleston 

 

Louise Bridge 
 

CEO 
Landau Forte  
Charitable Trust 

Deputy CEO 
Landau Forte  
Charitable Trust 
 

Principal  
Landau Forte  
Academy  
Greenacres 

 


